KARIPUR POLICE STATION

KUMMINIPARAMBU POST

PHONE: 04832712598 _
E-mail.sikprmpm.pol@kerala.gov.in

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

This letter of appreciation is issued to NSS units of EMEA College of Arts
and Science, Kondotti for having been collaborated with Karippur Police Station in
cleaning the station premises in connection with Republic Day celebrations held

on 26™ January 2015.
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